
ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH MINISTRY 

QUESTIONNAIRE 

Dear Cherished Parishioner, 

With the changes the pandemic has created, we have designed this questionnaire to gather feedback 

on ways we can create ministries that will enhance our community growth and fellowship. We would 

appreciate your feedback on what ministries you would like to see our parish develop so that you can 

be more involved. As a parish family, we need to renew the vibrant community spirit and rebuild our 

togetherness.  If you would like to see a specific ministry started, please indicate. Also, if you are 

willing to assist with this ministry, please provide your contact information and members from our 

parish council will connect with you. Please place your completed questionnaire in the 

suggestion box in the church or in the collection basket. 

This list is not by any means final as we are open to your suggestions. Please state which ministry 

you are in or would like to be involved in: 

Ministries    I Am Currently In I Would Like to Be In 

Lector   

Altar Server 

EM* 

Usher 

Bereavement 

(CCW) Women’s Group 

Men’s Club / Emmaus  

Rosary Group 

Music / Choir / Instrument 

Event Planning/Fundraising 

Visiting the Sick/Homebound 

Visiting the Prisoners 

Retreats / Reflections 

Legion of Mary 

Other (Please describe) _____________________ ___________________ 

    _____________________ ___________________ 

*Extra-Ordinary Minister of Holy Communion 

Please provide your contact information, so that we can reach out to you: 

First Name: __________________________________ Last Name: _____________________________ 

Phone: _______________________________  Email: _________________________________ 

On behalf of our Pastor, Fr. Francis Akwue, C.S.Sp. and the Pastoral & Finance Council Members, we 

thank you for your participation in this questionnaire and your interest in the well-being of our parish.  


